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We hope you had a pleasant weekend with your families. Thank you 
for engaging with the new Parent Portal, we hope you are finding it 
beneficial. This week our assemblies continue with an ethical theme 
and start with the story ‘The Lion and the Mouse’.    

 
 

Congratulations to Lucie in Caribbean Class who received a Blue Peter 
badge.  

 

Due to a number of apologies the PTFA meeting will now follow the coffee 
morning at 9am on Friday 28th April 2023.  

 

 

We were delighted to receive the following feedback when the Road 
Safety Officer visited Year 3 this week : "I wanted to say thank you to 
you all for a really positive session yesterday and for your support.  It is 
greatly appreciated – what a great bunch of pupils!  Your pupils gave 
great answers, showed real maturity throughout the session and were so well behaved.  It 
was a pleasure and delight to share some time with you all. I was very impressed." 

 

Thank you to the 24% of parents and carers who have completed our 
school survey.  If you have not had a chance to fill it in yet please 
paste the link into your browser:  https://forms.gle/
LtTakFfsruQhxj5r8   



 

School Lunches 

Please order your child’s school lunch, via Parent Portal one week in advance.   

Week (3) beginning 1st May April 2023 (order on Parent Portal by 30th April 2023) 

 

 

 

Bank holiday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 enjoyed their vis-
it to the Norwich Castle 
Museum.  

 



 

Week (1) beginning 8th May 2023 (order on Parent Portal by 5th May 2023) 

 

 

 

 

Bank holiday 

 

 

 

Lost Property 

Please name all items of clothing so it can be returned to pupils. Unnamed items will be 
kept in the office for a fortnight for collection.   

P. E. Kit 

When it is a day that children have P.E. they are expected to wear a white t-shirt, plain 
black shorts and plimsolls/trainers or plain tracksuit, without logos. 

Homework 

Please continue to support your child/ren with their homework in Years 1—6; by completing 
tasks on their homework grid to reinforce learning.   

Start of the Day 

The site opens at 8.30 am and the doors at 8.40 am.  The gates close at 8.50 am as this is 
registration. Any child arriving after 8.50 am will need to enter by the main office. 

Parking 

Please park cars in Sainsbury’s car park at the start and end of the school day, walking 
through to the school site to keep our children safe and residents happy. 

Benjamin DAB 

Sessions times and costs are 7.30 am to 8.40 am for £6 and 3.20 pm – 6 pm. For £12. The 
majority of the sessions will be in the school hall and will be operated by school staff.   

 

Monday 24th April — Deadline for entries for esafety competition 
Thursday 27th April — NEU Strike — Year 5 closed 
Friday 28th April — Coffee morning 9 am  — PTFA event 
Monday 1st May — Bank holiday 
Tuesday 2nd May — NEU Strike — Year 5 closed 
Wednesday 3rd May — Sounds Write parents meeting for Year 1 and 2 at 6pm  
Friday 5th May — Regal non uniform day — PTFA event 
Friday 5th May — Pounds and pennies — PTFA event 


